
Excellent round table at the Geneva Chamber 
of Commerce, Industry and Services 

Together with Prof. Christine Kaddous, Director of the MEIG Programme, the MEIG 

participants had the great chance to attend an excellent round table at the Geneva 

Chamber of Commerce, Industry and Services (known as the CCIG). 

On behalf of the programme we thank Mr. Vincent Subilia, Director General of CCIG, 
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for hosting the event and Mr. Olivier Straub, Group Government Affairs Officer at 

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company, and Mr. Paul Francioli, Head of Risk & 

Compliance at SUCAFINA, for their views and insights on the latest governance 

challenges in business.  

   
 

   

 

   

 

A few places for the 2022-2023 edition are 
still available. Apply now!  

 

   
 

Apply to the MEIG Programme starting in September

2022 to strengthen your knowledge in governance

and become a global leader!  

 

   

Apply Now!  
 

   

 

   

 

MEIG HIGHLIGHT  

 

   
 

   

 

Highlight 15/2022 – Doing their part: 
Putting the environment at the heart of trade 
negotiations at the WTO  
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